
CALLING ALL Ridgewood Public School ARTISTS 

What Does Earth Day Mean to YOU? 

GREEN RIDGEWOOD is accepting poster 

entries for our  

1st Annual Earth Day Art Contest 

Here’s how it works: 

• Design a poster that depicts what Earth Day means to you 

• Enter your poster in the contest by Friday, April 5 

• Physical posters can be dropped off at                  

Ridgewood Public Library, 125 N. Maple Ave. 

• Digital posters can be emailed to greenridgewoodnj@gmail.com 

• All entries will be on display at Ridgewood’s Daffodil Festival & Earth 

Day Celebration on Sunday, April 21 from 11:00am – 2:30pm 

• 1st, 2nd, 3rd place winners will be identified during the Festival 

• For questions, please email greenridgewoodnj@gmail.com  
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